
School Board Meeting:    March 27, 2017 
 
Subject: 2017 Reroofing and Masonry 

Rehabilitation at BCMS 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen 
       Director of Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Reject the submitted bids to complete the 2017 Reroofing and Masonry 
Rehabilitation at Buffalo Community Middle School. 

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation that shows the two bids that were received to 
complete the reroofing and masonry rehabilitation work at BCMS on Thursday, 
March 23rd. The lowest submitted bid from Palmer West Construction was a 
significant amount over the $230,000 engineer estimated budget to complete the 
work.  

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


